
2024-05-06 BRAVO Minutes 
 
Call to Order 7:05 pm 
 
Present:  
 
Mitch Pearl, Chair 
 
Debbie Boyce, Advisory Board Member 
 
Erin Kilpeck, prospective volunteer 
 
No quorum was present.  Noted that the Selectboard was having a special meeting tonight, 
one member was out of town and another recuperating.  
 
Attendees present discussed potential dates for a gathering to include all qualified 
volunteer panel members, with a speaker or training, as discussed in previous meetings.  
We are looking at September dates, but no action was taken. 
 
The meeting was adjourned to the next regular meeting on June 3, 2024.  If pressing 
business arises, a special meeting can be called.   
 
 
 


